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Attn Karen Scarisbrick re 2014/4257/P 

Dear Karen, 
I submitted an objection to Planning application 2014/4257/P just before last Thursday's deadline. 
This is just to let you know I slightly updated it today and would prefer it if you used today's version. 

Actually, the main difference is that I have now found that in CPG 6 Amenity - 7.4 below that suggests 18m as the 
minimum distance between facing windows. As my crucial bedsit window is well under 6m from the proposed 
dormer, Et is 3 times too close and would appear 9 times larger than the recommended minimum (by the inverse 
square law) 

I hope you can use the updated version. 

Best wishes, 

Michael O'Neill 

Camden Planning Guidance CPO 6 7.4 WHAT IS GOOD PRACTICE? 
To ensure privacy, there should normally be a minimum distance of 18m 
between the windows of habitable rooms of different units that directly 
face each other. 
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